From: registrar

Sent: Monday, January 28, 2019 12:41 PM
To: Zulma DeBonis

Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0305
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 6:21 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-01-23

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0305

-- Name --
kelly white

-- Phone --

-- Company --
resident

-- Address --

-- Comments --

| dont think the rates should go up. WE are already paying enough for union gas. | am barely getting by with all of these
bills. And all of these delivery charges are wrong. IN alberta there is no delivery charge. In ottawa there is none. What
about the people that can not afford this???

what will happen when no one but the rich can only afford heat????

-- Attachment --





